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Please support this bill and do not let corporations take over medical decisions and 

tie the hands of doctors making decisions for patients they care for. Doctor patient 

relationship is critical and I don’t want them bought out by big business with primary 

consents about the bottom line (the profit motive). Plug this loophole.  


